Dear Parents and Caregivers,

SEPAC of Hudson and Hudson Public Schools collaborated to provide the Hudson Public School families with an ONLINE movie event the upcoming virtual SCREENAGERS presentation of Screenagers and Screenager: The Next Chapter.    Parents expressed concerns about the amount of time students are using screen time for learning, socializing and communicating.   Watching these movies with your children provides a venue for parents to talk with your children about how screen time effects children and families.  Parents can sign up to watch the movies with their children.  On the other hand, parents may want to preview the movies and then watch again with your children.  

Guides:
Screenagers and Screenagers: The Next Chapter provide Parent Guides for each movie (See attached).   These guides can serve as background knowledge before watching or as discussion points for your children.  Subtitles for the movie are available in Portuguese.

How does registration work?
Hudson is sharing the registration link before the on-demand viewing period has started (See dates below).  When people register using their name and email, they will receive an email notification that they are registered. Once your viewing period begins, the movie will appear on the event page for registered users.  The links below are the web pages where attendees register and then get the virtual movie pass AND watch the films. You will need to create a password when you register.  
When:
Screenagers is available on the following link from October 19, 2020 to November 1, 2020.
https://www.screenagersevent.com/screenagers-hudson-public-schools

Screenagers: The Next Chapter is available on the following link from November 2, 2020 to November 16, 2020. Registration Link for Screenagers NEXT CHAPTER:
https://www.screenagersevent.com/nextchapter-hudson-public-schools
Enjoy the movies with your families on behalf of SEPAC of Hudson and Hudson Public Schools.

Very Truly Yours,
Cathy Kilcoyne
Director of Student Services


 

